
SpEAC Meeting Minutes 

October 13, 2016 

Mr. Tate opened the meeting, all transportation issues have been resolved at this point.   

Mr. Tate visited all classrooms and things are going well.   

IEP Direct link in GENESIS will be live on 10/21 for all district IEP and 504.  All Progress reports are 

included in the link.  He is looking into printing options from the link, will update soon. 

Reading training is ongoing over the next 2 months for K-6 & 7-8.   

Special Olympics grant was approved.  Track & Field will be offered in the Spring.  Looking into 

expanding the current music therapy program from the lower levels to WAMS for Late Nov.  Tate will 

report back in November withy updates. 

Tate mentioned MTPS is hosting several Delran tuition students, which has been very successful and 

allowed for further opportunities within the district.   

Work has begun on next year’s budget. 

Margie Byrd spoke about additional opportunities that have been offered to the district for HS work 

study programs through TD Bank and Liberty Mutual.   

Presentation given by Biostream Technology.  Ben Farber (MTPS grad) working with Center for Autism 

Research @ CHOP to play test a new game for development of social skills practice, looking for families 

willing to test.  SpEAC will email additional information. MTPS BOE has approved the testing.  Testing is 

completely confidential.  If you are interested in being part of the clinical testing, please contact Ben 

Farber @ bfarber@biostreamtech.com 

There is a survey coming soon for SpEAC members.  

Next meeting November 17, 2016 @ HS Star Center, 9:30am 

SpEAC Conference April 8, 2017 
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